
 

C22 (2024-25)                                                                                     Date: 18/11/2024 

To 

School Parents (Grades Nursery to 8) 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from SVM! 

We would like to enlighten you about APAAR ID for learners which is an initiative taken 

by the Ministry of Education Department of School Education and Literacy. 

APAAR stands for Automated Permanent Academic Account registry, is a specialized 

identification system designed for all students in India. This initiative is part of the ‘One 

Nation, One Student ID’ programme launched by the government, aligning with the 

new National Education Policy of 2020. 

APAAR empowers students to accumulate and store their academic 

accomplishments, facilitating seamless transitions between institutions for the pursuit 

of further education. The APAAR ID simplifies the processes of credit recognition and 

transfer right from the school level, thereby streamlining academic progression and 

recognition of prior learning. 

For more information kindly go through the attached circular dated 2nd September 

2024 

We need your consent to share your ward’s Aadhaar Number and demographic 

information issued by UIDAI with Ministry of Education for the sole purpose of creation 

of APAAR ID and opening of DIGILOCKER account of your child.  

The consent form to be filled in by the parents has been sent along with your ward. 

Kindly fill in, share any of the ID proof as mentioned in the consent letter and return it 

to the HRTs on Monday, 18th November 2024. 

Looking forward to your positive response. 

 

Yours Truly  

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal 

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir 

 


